Section - II (POETRY)

Read the following sets of poetic lines and answer any THREE of the following.

www.Padasalai.Net Dieta Section tot paraphrase the following stanza. But remember, please, the Law by which We live?" Starge in good a war goner. We are not built to comprehend a lie. Elimpte terminer wan lain free We can neither love nor pity nor forgive If you make a slip in bandling or you die! Section III (Supplementary) Answer any ONE of the following sentences.

17) Rearrange the following sentence in caherent order.

a. Of these, Ariel was the chief.

b. They live in a cave made out of rocks

e. Genzalo, the lord of his court privately places water, provision, apparels and books.

d. Prospero, the Duke of Milan reaches the island with his daughter Miranda.

by virtue of his magic be releases many good spirits from the witch sycorax

38) Read the following passage and answer the question that follow.

One afternoon in the early fall, when Peter was eight years old, his mother called him from his play. "Come, Peter she said. "I want you to go across the dike and take these cakes to your friend, the blind manifely you go quick and do not stop to play, you will be home again before dark? (The little boy was glad to go on such an errand, r started with a light heart. He stayed with the poor ships far out at seal. Then be remembered his mother's wish t he should return before dark, bidding his friend goodbye, he set out for home.)

Questions :

a. What did Peter's mother want him to do?

b. What did Peter's mother advise him to do?

c. Why was the little boy glad?

d. What did the little boy tell his friend?

e. What did the little boy remember?

Section- IV

Answer any FOUR of the following.

39) Prepare an advertisement using the hints given below:

Shoes for all - lending brands-suits your heals and toes - Attractive offers Dass shoe world -No:40, kaveri street - vellore.

40) on are Rayl. The street light of your area do not work properly. As a responsible citizen write a le to newspaper enlightening them about the problem and also suggest ways to brighten the area.

41) You are Kevin / Keerthi, the school people leader of GHSS, Villupuram, prepare a notice on behal your school inviting all the students to take part in the drawing competition, to be held in your sch on the half of Children's Day on the 10th of next month.

42) Look at the following picture and express your views on it in five sentences:



43) Make notes of the following passage or write a summary.

The central and state government with their final age established the central college of carnatic Music i 1949 . The college at first was and it was at 'Rahmed Bagh' near sainthood and it was there for 2 years . building could not accommodate all the section it was subsequently Swifted to "Bridge House", Adyar to Castle' on Greenways Road.

44) Identify and correct the error in the following sentences.

a. As we wear lets so we apologized.

She has been waiting for you since 3 hours.

One of the boys are missing.

b. Many students has turned up for the semin

One must not reveal his secrets to all.

CamScanner

Section-V.

45) Q	uote form Memory:
From	Remember, no men are
Ta :	air and water.

Part - IV

46) Write a paragraph of about 150 words by developing the following hints.

a) Year ago -China - Emperor- ordered- one from - family - join Army- Mulan father - old- Mulan wishes- to join Army- Kung Fu- art-leaves- village -fights bravely- rised -to top position -fever -war camp- Mulan affected -Doctor examines - finds - the description -fever -war camp- Mulan affected -Doctor examines- finds -the truth - Mulan ignore- comments- fightsbravely wins war for China-Emperor pleased-royal gifts -Mulan returns back-village-happy.

b) Dr. Ashok - entrust his -pet bird -Dr. Krishnan -children excited of his entry- it can speak -21- African languages-zigzag- sleep endless- with heavy snore- no piece at -home -Mrs. Krishnan - not happy - shouts and ask for solutions - Dr. Krishnan-takes zigzag to clinic-turn of event-zigzag-takes-care of-the orderlinessclinic -very quite - all surprised - zigzag commands - Dr.Krishnan happy finds secret -zigzag - must be engaged - if not he sleeps - family is happy with his presence.

47) Read the following paragraph and answer the questions given below.

lee cream is one of the most popular desertatis frozen desert made out of milk and cream generally and come in many flavours. Though children's love ice creams the most, these days ice creams are made for all age groups. There are ice creams even for diabetics and heart patients (Made with milk and cream it has lot o calories also because of the sugar content. Ice cream, like most as the deserts or advised to be consumed it moderation. However, even Ice Iollies and sorbetsare considered, ice cream even if they have no milk. Befor the fridges were in existence, the ice creams were made in a bucket full of Ice and salt in which is the contains having all the ingredients of ice cream was held under the mixture in itcontinually stirred till it was complete frozen Later as the refrigerator arrived, it become very easy to just mix up the ingredients and put them in the freezer section till il become ice cream Vennila, chocolate and strawberry still remind the most popul flavours in spit of numerous flavours like Guava, peach, coconut, mango and many others being introdu regularly.

Question

- a) What are the ingredients of an ice cream?
- b) How were ice cream made before the existence of refrigerator?
- e) Mention the various ice cream flavours available .
- d) Which flavour of ice cream do you like the most? Why?

Read the following poem and answer the questions given below:

Butterfly, oh butterfly, why do you hide in the shadows?

Spread wind you wings, let your heart sing

And come dance with me in them meadow

Butterfly, oh Butterfly, why do you fear?

You'll never stray, I 'like lead the way

Just follow the path, I'll be near

Butterfly, oh butterfly, have you no hope?

Drink of the sun, our life's just begun

Thro time's hills and valleys we'll lope

Butterfly, oh butterfly, dare you to dream?

On our hearts we depend, shall we follow the wind

And consign to the fates Grand scheme?

Question

- a) What does the poet won the butterfly to do?
- b) How is the poet willing to help the butterfly?
- c) Where do they want to go?
- d) Where have you seen your butterfly? Describe it?